
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 14, 2022 

 

 

Lieutenant William Bronkhorst 

Administrative Staff 

 

SUBJECT: 2021 FIREFIGHTER OF THE YEAR 

 

Dear Lieutenant Bronkhorst:  

 

Congratulations!  You have been selected as the “2021 Firefighter of the Year” for your 

meritorious display of job performance, specifically for your actions in coordinating the driver 

engineer program. You have done an exceptional job at revamping and instituting a professional 

and proficient driver engineer program. Your knowledge, skill and ability has made a 

tremendous impact on personnel and emergency response. The Fire Department has recognized 

you for your inspiring efforts and selected you as Firefighter of the Year for 2021. 

 

As “Firefighter of the Year”, you will receive 40 hours of annual leave for your heroic display.   

 

Once again, the City of Coral Gables and the Firefighter of the Month Selection Committee 

congratulate you on being chosen the Firefighter of the Year for 2021. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Marcos De La Rosa 

Fire Chief 

 

dlg 

cc: Deputy and Division Chiefs 

 Battalion Chiefs 

 Finance Department/Payroll Section 

 Karla Green, Director of Human Resources 

 Fire Department/Payroll 


